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Omaha Public Power District
444 South 16th Street Mall

Omaha, Nebraska 68102-2247
02 6 2000February 20, 1992

LIC-92-073R

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Mail Station Pl-137
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Docket No, 50-285

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Annual 10 CFR 50.59 Submittal Date Change

As previously discussed with Mr. S. D. Bloom of the NRC, the next annual 10 CFR
50.59 report for fort Calhoun Station Unit No. I was to be submitted to the NRC
by March 1, 1992. The annual 10 CFR 50.59 Report and the annual Updated Safety
Analysis Report (USAR) update derive their information from common sources. To
improve the consistency of this information, Omaha Public Power District will
henceforth combine the annual 10 CFR 50.59 Report with the annual USAR update.
This is consistent with current industry practice.

The riext annual USAR update is currently scheduled to be submitted July 22, 1992,
and will include the 10 CFR 50.59 Report for 1991.
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If you should have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely

M Mi
W. G. Gates
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

WGG/sel

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
D. L. Wigginton, NRC Senior Project Manager
S. D. Bloom, NRC Project Engineer
R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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